
Dear parent / carer,


A PTA meeting took place in school today to make final arrangements for the Eastern Christmas 
market on December 12th, starting at 2.30pm. 


We would like to ask for your help for the following stalls.


Rainbow stall 
Please could you send a small donation into school for this stall according to the colour that has 
been chosen for your child’s class. The more items we receive the better the choice for children 
and families. All we ask is that it is in a new condition / unopened. E.g. bubble bath, ornament, 
stationery, sweets etc. The list could be endless. 


Nursery (Mrs Shuffs) & Reception (Mrs Reynolds) = Red gifts


Year 1 (Mrs Fry) = Orange gifts


Year 2 (Mrs Jones) = Yellow gifts


Year 3 (Mrs Wall) = Green gifts


Year 4 (Mr Manley) = Blue gifts 


Year 5 (Miss James) = Purple gifts


Year 6 (Mr Cross) = Pink gifts


Pre loved stall 
Having a clear out for Christmas? If you have any children’s games,  toys and books that are no 
longer needed you can send these into school for our pre loved stall.


Tombola stall 
We need any new small donations for this stall such as chocolates, food, drinks, tins, 
hats, gloves, pens, pencils etc etc, anything you can think of. The more we get the more 
fun the children can have winning prizes. 


Another matter 
We are looking for tinsel, decorations, lights to decorate the grotto ready for Santa. Do 
you have any spare decorations that you can donate to the school. If so, please send 
them in with your child. Many thanks.


More details about the event will follow very soon. Don’t forget, if you can spare some 
time to help with stalls, setting up, and clearing away we would be very grateful.  

I think that’s everything for now. Thank you in anticipation for your support. 


On behalf of the PTA 

Louise Jefford 


